
Household Waste Collection 
CCPC,  
Bloom House,  
Railway Street, 
Dublin 1 
 
 
Thank you for your consultation document on the Household Waste Collection Market.  Further 
to your request, please find attached the response from The City Bin Co. 
 
As agreed, the submission has been prepared on the basis that (i) the contents of the submission 
that are highlighted in grey shall be kept entirely confidential and shall not be published or 
disclosed to any party outside of the CCPC and (ii) on the basis that the submission shall not be 
published in its entirety and (iii) only excerpts that are not highlighted can be incorporated into 
any public report and ascribed to The City Bin Co.  

 
Many thanks, 
 
Niall 
 
 


